
Notice of Non-Discrimination 

Applicants for admission and employment, students, 
employees, sources of referral for applicants seeking 
admission and employment, and all professional 
organizations holding professional agreements with 
Lincoln University are hereby notified that this 
institution does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in 
admission or access to, or treatment or employment 
in, its programs and activities. Any student having 
inquiries concerning compliance with the regulations 
implementing Section 504 of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act should contact the Coordinator in the 
Office of Access & Ability Services, 304 Founders 
Hall, Lincoln University, Jefferson City, Missouri 
65102-0029, (573) 681-5162. Persons may also 
contact the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, U.S. 
Department of Education, regarding the University's 
compliance. 


